
Dear Friends,
Happy November and welcome to Fall!  It is shocking to me that we are weeks away from Thanksgiving (and the 
release of Creed 2…Drago is back!), and less than 2 months from Christmas!  2018 really did fly!

Before we get too involved with November, allow me to share with you about our ministry in October.  Adessa 
and I enjoyed the chance to go to the Penndel Minister’s Enrichment and see so many of our pastor friends!  I 
was a great two days to be refreshed and to hear some great messages.  We also had a chance to hold our 
bi-annual board of directors meeting where we worked with our amazing board on numerous things to enable 
our ministry to continue growing and impacting lives.  We were also happy to add Pastor Joey Cullen to our 
board of directors. 

The following week, was my ministry Christmas, The PennDel/Potomac Fall Men’s 
Conference.  What a great weekend!  We got so much positive feedback on the 
Mantour Guy Podcast, it was great to hear how many men were listening and 
benefitting from the Podcast.  Even more said they were going to check it out after 
seeing the promo on the screens between the sessions.  Another really cool thing 
was a lot of guys came to our table to look at our books and would say, “I already 
have that one and that one and that one…” showing that our books are reaching 
men and helping them grow in their walk with God.

Guys were also very excited about the 2019 Mantours.  Other years we found our-
selves explaining what Mantour were, this year, most guys knew about the con-
ference and were already excited about their local Mantour.  2019 is going to be a 
great year!

As we head into November, we are busy getting all of our promo materials ready for the 2018 Mantours.  I am 
making all the countdown loops and in-conference videos, and we are working with the host churches and Pas-
tors to get everything lined up for a great year of conferences!

None of this would be possible without your prayer and financial support.  Thank you for continuing to help 
us reach men inside and outside of the church with the Gospel!  I also appreciate each of you as you continue 
to pray for this ministry.   We are really seeing God grow and expand the ministry and men are being touched 
mightily by the Spirit.   Have a great November!!	
Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden							      	
	                         



We have been so blown away by the testimonies we have received from prisons and homeless 
shelters where we were able to place copies of our books.  God has been moving mightily!

•  I recently had an inmate from Georgia write me and share how the men in his prison were work-
ing through our book “Under Construction”.  He described how the men were seeing growth in 
their walk with God, and asked if we could send them some of our other books to use inside the 
faith-based program in the prison.  After connecting with the prison chaplain, we sent them copies 
of our books “Putting on Manhood”, “Invincible”, “Get In The Game”, and “Legacy: Living A Life 
That Lasts”.
	
•  Just yesterday, I received a letter from an inmate in Mercer Correctional Institute, thanking me 
for sending the inmates their copies of our book, “Under Construction”.   He shared with me how 
the men are working chapter by chapter each week together, and how he has personally grown 
spiritually.  He began to spend 20 minutes every day reading the Bible after reading Under Con-
struction.  He, too, requested we send additional books.
	
•  A State Prison in Western PA has been working through “Under Conctruction” with 35 of their in-
mates.  This past week, after working through the chapter on Anger, 25 of the men confessed their 
struggle with anger and sought deliverance!

•  The Bethesda Mission in Harrisburg has been using our book “Under Construction” to disciple 
the men.  It has been going so well that they had more men asking for books than they expected.  
We were more than happy to send them additional copies!

This year, we put over 1,200 books into prisons, Teen Challenge Centers, halfway houses, and 
homeless shelters in 4 states!  We could not do this without your financial support.  When you be-
come a financial partner with Mantour Ministries, you help us continue to reach these hurting men 
with the Gospel.  We encourage you to become a monthly partner today!



PRAY REQUESTS:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   Please pray for the upcoming 2019 Mantour season---it’s never too early for lives to be changed and 
men to make new commitments to following Christ wholeheartedly.

2.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength 
and pain relief to do what He has called me to do. 

3.  Pray that men will continue to connect with the Mantour Guy Podcast and that it becomes a valuable 
tool to help men grow closer to God.

4.    Please pray that God will continue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a month-
ly basis so we can reach our budget.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this 
missionary journey. 

JOIN THE TEAM:
I am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a month-
ly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and would value 
your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour Ministries 
on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 2813962, or 
print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.


